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‘An outstanding school, which is deeply committed to the Catholic mission… this school inspires all within this faith community 
to live life to the full.’   Ofsted 2017 

  

1st March 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

You are invited to our annual Key Stage 1 Lenten Fundraiser coffee morning 

on Friday, 15th March, 9:15 am - 10:30 am.  All the money raised will be 

given to Catholic Care. 

There will be:  

An Easter egg raffle 

A colouring competition 

Guess What’s in the Box  

Name the Toy 

And of course, tea, coffee and buns buns buns !!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! 

We would be very grateful for donations of Easter eggs and lots and lots of 

buns to make our day a success.  

In recent years we have raised lots of money and hope to do so again. 

Please send your child’s spending money in a purse or envelope with their name 

on. Any bun tins need to be labelled with your child’s name and class.  Thank 

you. 

All the EYU and KS1 children will visit the fundraiser with their class, but 

parents visiting the fundraiser can come and we will collect their child from 

class. 

 Thank You !!!     
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